CITY OF GROSSE POINTE WOODS
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SAFETY

Date: February 16, 2024
To: Building Department
From: Jo . Kosanke, Public Safety Director

VA -
Subject:(20030 Eastside Dermatology

I have reviewed the plans for an addition at 20030 Mack Ave. I do not see any issues
with the addition that would impact public safety.




